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Hello everyone, my name is Katherine Cáceres and
I am an accounting major here at CSULB. I have
been a part of ALPFA for the past three semesters.
Since I joined the ALPFA organization I have been
fortunate to find a second family, learn more
about the accounting industry, and further
develop professionally. I will always be grateful to
ALPFA and for those reasons I would like to give
back by running for Director of Community
Outreach. 
 
This past semester I had the opportunity of
serving as the Director of Development for the
Fall 2019 ALPFA board. The Director of
Development position connected me with
students and professionals and allowed me to
help them connect as well. My organizational and
time management skills were of great importance
and I learned how to better manage each. Serving
on the board has helped me grow not only
professionally, but also as an individual. 
 
As Director of Community Outreach, I would like
to help remind our members the importance of
giving back. We all come from diverse cultures,
diverse socio-economic backgrounds, and have
diverse life paths we plan to take, but it is our
giving back and helping each other and others
around us that unites us. It would be an honor to
serve as Director of Community Outreach and help
remind members that another one of our goals is
to help those in need and create a sense of unity.


